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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Charlotte & Chloe 

Class 2 
Harlen & Hadia 

Class 3 
Mohammed & Godwin 

Class 4 
Jaxon & Nancy 

Class 5 
Daria & Mark 

Class 6 
Theo & Nina 

Nursery 
 Paisley & Satnam 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Ethan 

Class 2 
David 

Class 3 
Lilia 

Class 4 
Ayla 

Class 5 
Evie 

Class 6 
Luca 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 8th November 2024 

It has been great to have everyone back in nursery and school this week. The 
children have settled into new learning really quickly. 
Just before half term we said farewell to Mrs Campbell as she started her maternity 
leave. While Mrs Campbell is off, Mrs Butler will be here all week offering support to 
children and their families. 
Today we are saying goodbye to Mrs Flanders, as she moves to work at a different 
school. Mrs Flanders has been a parent, governor and most recently a member of 
staff and we wish her all the best in her new job. 

Please make sure you contact the office 

(email donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk or call 

386640) if your child is absent from school or 

nursery. It is really important that 

we know why your child is absent.  

Next week’s word…. 
 

negative 

Attendance 
Whole School - 93.38% 
Class 1 - 95.74% 
Class 2 - 96.43% 
Class 3 - 90.60% 
Class 4 - 96.85% 
Class 5 - 94.51% 
Class 6 - 86.62% 
 

Lates = 18 

Lost Learning =  

34 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

 

8:30 - 

11:30 

Friday in 

the Children’s Centre  

Phones 
Please can we 

request that adults 
dropping off or collecting from 

school or nursery are not using 
mobile phones for calls 

(particularly video calls). This is 
to ensure we respect the 

privacy of everyone on site.  Starting School September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2020 and  

31st August 2021 you must apply online at  
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 

There are no paper application forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you 

must still apply online by 15th January 

2025 
If you have any questions or do not have 

access to the internet please talk to the office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to apply 

for Junior School using the same online 

system.  

 

Parent 

Meetings 
 

This year we are continuing to 
offer the choice of a phone call or 
a face-to-face meeting. This week 

all parents have received 
information about time slots for 

your child’s class. Please return the 

reply slip by Tuesday 12th 

November. If none of the times 
work then please let us know so 
we can arrange a suitable time.  

Children in Need  
Next Friday (15th November) 
children can come to school in 

their own clothes.  
Suggested donation - £1 

Donations will be collected in 
classrooms and will go to Children in Need. 
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